
 
 

Peer review. Oklahoma Department of Transportation Transit Programs Division Manager Ken 

LaRue, center, recently received a national award from fellow transit officers for his leadership 

in the area of public transportation. The 2010 Multi-State Technical Assistance Program 

Outstanding Service Award was presented to LaRue for his work on transit issues with the 

American Association of State Highway and Transportation Officials. The achievement was 

noted at the Monday, Jan. 3, meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission. Also 

pictured are commission Vice Chair Jim Dunegan, left, and Oklahoma Department of 

Transportation Director Gary Ridley. 


